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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Urquhart, Chandra on behalf of City Clerks Office
Sent: 2023/10/22 10:19 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep; Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Request/concern  for project #OZS-2023-0033

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
 

From: Nishithkumar Patel < >  
Sent: 2023/10/22 7:18 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Singh, Arjun <Arjun.Singh@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Request/concern for project #OZS-2023-0033 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Dear  Arjun Sing/Development Planner 

 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the construction project by 
paradise homes Mahogany #OZS-2023-0033 that is scheduled to take place near my residence at  

. 
 
As a resident of this neighborhood, I fully understand the importance of infrastructure and development 
projects for the growth of our city. However, I would like to bring to your attention the unique circumstances 
in our household. We have a young infant(7month old daughater) living with us, and their well-being and 
safety are of the utmost importance to us. 
 
The noise, dust, and disruptions associated with construction activities can be unsettling for an infant, 
potentially affecting their health and overall comfort. I kindly request that the city office consider delaying the 
construction by 3/5 years in our immediate vicinity, or taking measures to minimize the impact on our home 
during the construction process. 
 
I understand that public projects are essential and must proceed, but I hope that there can be some flexibility 
in the scheduling to accommodate our family's situation. We are willing to work together and cooperate with 
the city and the construction team to find a solution that ensures the safety and well-being of our child during 
this period. 
 
I kindly request your assistance in this matter and would be grateful for any support or guidance you can 
provide to address our concerns.  
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Thank you for your understanding and consideration of our request. We are hopeful that we can find a 
solution that works for both our family and the city's development plans. I'm not able to attend public 
meeting by in person so,  Please consider my situation on public meeting on 23 October 2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nishithkumar Patel 
Mansi Patel 

 
 

 


